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To To
National Stock Exchange of India Limited, BSE Limited,
Compliance Department, Compliance Department,
Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,
Bandra (East), Mumbai — 400 051, Dalal Street, Mumbai — 400 001,
Maharashtra, India Maharashtra, India
Sub & Intimation regarding revision in credit rating for bank facilities.
Ref 2 Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements)
Regulations, 2015
Script  : NSE Scrip Code: HCG; BSE Scrip Code: 539787
Code
Dear Sir/Madam,

Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirement) Regulations,
2015, we would like to inform you that, ICRA Limited has revised and upgraded the rating on the bank
facilities of the Company.

The Rating Committee of ICRA has upgraded the long-term rating to [ICRA] A- (pronounced ICRA
A minus) from [[CRA] BBB+ (pronounced ICRA triple B plus). The outlook on the long term rating
has also been revised from positive to Stable.

Kindly take this information on record and acknowledge receipt of this intimation.

Thanking you,

For HealthCare Glohal Enterprises Limited

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer
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